
 

 

 

 

 
Tallinn, 5 July 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
Your Excellency, Dear Colleague, 
 
 
On behalf of the Riigikogu, the Parliament of Estonia, I have the honour to invite representatives of your 
Parliament to attend the Interparliamentary Conference for the Common Foreign and Security Policy 
(CFSP) and the Common Security and Defence Policy (CSDP) held within the framework of the Estonian 
Presidency of the Council of the EU in Tallinn on 7–9 September 2017. 
 
I would be grateful if you could forward the joint invitation of the Chairman of the Foreign Affairs Committee 
of the Riigikogu Mr Marko Mihkelson and the Chairman of the National Defence Committee of the Riigikogu 
Mr Hannes Hanso to the chairpersons of the relevant committees of your parliament. 
 
We look forward to welcoming the representatives of your parliament here in Tallinn in the coming 
September. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
        

          
Eiki Nestor 
President of the Riigikogu 
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